
‭Hudsonville High School‬
‭Wednesday, March 13‬

‭General Information‬

‭Seniors:  The Hudsonville Education Association awards seven $400 scholarships in memory of seven‬
‭teachers who passed away during their careers at HPS.  Applications can be picked up in the HHS‬
‭Counseling Office, Mr. Zielinski's room (228) and Mrs. Conrad's room (226).  Completed applications are‬
‭due by 3:00 pm on Tuesday, March 26. Late applications will not be considered.‬

‭There will be SAT review sessions during seminar in Mrs. Klaasen's room during all transfer‬
‭seminars before spring break!  Please stop by or email her to sign up!  Thanks!‬

‭Would you like to be propelled into some good times OR to redeem yourself from the last epic STEM‬
‭Club airplane fail? Then, come fly with us at the next STEM Club meeting as we build‬
‭rubberband-propelled airplanes. We will meet today in room 118 from 3-4 PM. The plane that flies the‬
‭farthest will rise above all the rest!‬

‭Have you ever wanted to be an executive or vice president of a company?  Think you might want to‬
‭head up a sales or marketing organization?  Do you want to know what it's really like to have‬
‭responsibility for bringing in all the sales revenue and growth for the company, while managing a large‬
‭team of people, trying to see what marketing content will draw customers in?   If so, you should sign up‬
‭to attend Career Connections on Thursday. Find the Career Connections sign up form in your email.‬
‭Helping You See Who You Can Be!‬

‭The Prom and‬‭Hoco event is this Friday, from 11:15-1:15‬‭in the South Campus Media Center. We have a‬
‭selection of dress sizes 0-1X, If you find one that you like you can take it home for free! You can check‬
‭out a brief description of the items we received‬‭here‬‭.‬

‭The Wear it Forward closet is open for shopping. The closet is stocked with lightly used clothing and is a‬
‭free resource here at HHS! If you would like the chance to shop please see Ms.Lewis in the counseling‬
‭office.‬

‭The HS tech office will be closed Thursday and Friday.  Loaners are available in the S. Campus Media‬
‭center. If your device is broken, please leave your device with the Media center.‬

‭Your Student Council and Renaissance Crew would like to help you celebrate spring and St. Patrick's‬
‭Day by sponsoring a Leprechaun Scavenger Hunt. Be on the lookout for the hidden leprechauns around‬
‭the school. When you find one, turn it into the Counseling Office and put your name in for a drawing. 5‬

‭winners will be randomly chosen and you'll get a Shamrock Shake delivered to you Thursday afternoon.‬

‭Counseling Department College Rep Visits:  Sign up using the link that was emailed to you.‬
‭●‬ ‭Grand Rapids Community College (GRCC) - Thursday, March 14 at 9:30 am‬

‭These meetings are held in the North campus media center.  You will receive a google invite the day before.‬

‭School Store applications for the 2024 school year are available online at‬‭hpseagleslanding.com‬‭.  Download‬‭and return to‬
‭Mr. DeSmit no later than March 26.‬

‭Remember to order your 2024 yearbook either with Mr. Henning in Room 162 in the South building or the Main Office.‬
‭Cost is $70. The price will increase by $15 on April 1st.  Save some money and get it MEOW!‬

‭Sports Information‬

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1_PFYsqwWMD6sxakULJ0C3Ux2_wap_2szh4PgVMefhS8/edit?usp=sharing
http://hpseagleslanding.com/

